
MISSIONS COMMITTEE REPORT 
YELLOWSTONE PRESBYTERY 

NOVEMBER 8-9, 2013 
 
 
 
The Mission Committee met on September 27, 2014 at First  Presbyterian Church-Billings with 
the following members present: Paul Cannon, Chair; George Goodrich, GP; Lanny Rounds. 
 
Dwelling in the Word focused on Luke 6:12-19. 
 
The meeting opened with prayer. 
 
Requests were received and approved for grants to attend WNLT as follows: 
 
 Paul Cannon  $400 
 Brandon Willett $400 
 George Goodrich $400 contribution to expense account 
 
Additional money is available should there be other requests. 
 
The Hysham church is starting a one-day-per-week daycare called “Friday K” to fill a need in the 
community: the Kindergarten class does not meet on Friday. The committee approved a $4,000 
grant for the church daycare to cover set-up expenses (playground equipment, fence); materials 
(age-appropriate activities); food (lunch, snacks); and personnel (one worker, 8 hours/Friday, 
$10/hour) as follows: $1,000 from Congregational Ministries, $3,000 from Equip and 
Encourage. 
 
Restructuring of the Presbytery was discussed with specific detail to how it might affect the 
Missions Committee. 
 
The Missions Committee voted to give $1,000 to the Peacemaking Fellowship at Rocky from the 
Program budget account. 
 
Details on the next meeting will be finalized at a later time, but he proposed dates are January 15 
or 16, 2014. 
 
The meeting closed with prayer. 
 
 
Report Submitted by 
Rev. Paul Cannon 
Missions Committee Chairperson 


